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K. BAFTBLTSH)
SECRETARY

"We invite your kind referen,ce to our letter No.FED/GS /2OIB/BS dated
02'01.2019 on Mandatory Leave under'Vacation Policy and the subsequent discussions
on the above subject in the Central Bipartite Meeting between the Federation and the
bank management on 09.03.2019 at Ahmedabad.

2' We are glad to learn that revision in the coverage of the vacation policy confining
only to those staff members holding the positionsTposis as'sensitive' from the vigilancepoint of view and all staff members in India handling transaction applications/ software
relating to Forex transactions,'Treasury operationsl trade & Finance having financial
implications has been approved by the Executive committee of the central Board on
22.03.2079.

3, We place on record our sincere thanks to the respected Chairman of our Bank,your good-self, the Chief General Manager(HR), the Dy.General Manager(IR) and theentire team of HR at Corporate Centre for the instant proactive respo,ise to the issue
and the initiatives made for obtaining the approval of the Central Board of the Bank.

4' While we assure you our utmost co-operation and co-ordination in all your
endeavor towards the growth and prosperity of the Bank, we once again thank you
VerV mltrh fnr fha afFnr'l-c l-alzan in ra^^,-t;-^ &^ ^,.-

Stds Sffirh sf &,ffbie Steff 3Hilirlr Sgberxhah Otrele
H.Q. HYDERABAD Regd. No.1990

(AFFI LIATED TO ALL INBIA,STATE BAN K OF I I{ DIA STAFF FED ERATION)

Post Box No, 528, SBI Buildings, Bank Street, Koti, HyDERABAO - S00 09S.

pIRCULAR NO.24
TO At L UNrTS/MFMBERS:

REVISION : VACAT[ON POLICY

We reproduce hereunder the full text of Circular No.OB, dated 29.03.2019 issued
by Com' Sanjeev K. Bandlish, General Secretary, All India State Bank of India Staff
Federation, on the captioned subject, the contents of which are self-explanatory.

( v.v.s.R. )
GENERAL SECR ARY

"We are happy to advise that the Vacation Policy has been revised aJ per the
demand of the Federation and now in terms of the new oolicv mairrritv of fhe Arrrarrtin terms of the new policy majority of the Award
Staff is out of the purview of Vacation Policy which has been approved by the Bank in
the.Executive committee Meeting of the central Board on 22.03:2019,

2. We reproduce hereunder the contents of our letter No,GS/201gl23 Dated
29.03.2019 addressed to the Dy, Managing Director (HR) & Corporate Development
Officer, State Bank of India, Corporate Centre, Mumbai for information of all affiliates
and members."

With regards,

sincerely,
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